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Mentions   
 
Scranton Times: DEP sues property owner who cleared land in Jefferson Twp. without permits, 
stormwater runoff controls 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/dep-sues-property-owner-who-cleared-land-in-jefferson-twp-
without-permits-stormwater-runoff-controls/article_879a0bb0-652d-5d09-b78a-d442f124e764.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. lawmakers hear complaints about soaring water and sewer rates, and a law 'all about 
money. Big money.' 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2024/01/24/pennsylvania-senate-puc-utilities-
water-sewer-rates/stories/202401230077  
 
Lock Haven Express: Temporary water source put on hold: Engineers: Reservoirs have ‘experienced a 
large gain’ 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/01/temporary-water-source-put-on-hold-
engineers-reservoirs-have-experienced-a-large-gain/  
 
 
Air 
 
Bradford Era: Have an idea or a project for reducing climate pollution? The government wants to know 
about it 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/have-an-idea-or-a-project-for-reducing-climate-pollution-the-
government-wants-to-know/article_d15162ea-ba2b-11ee-95d9-a7374ad406d0.html 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Erie Times: Number of citations for illegal steelhead fishing near Lake Erie may be tip of iceberg 
https://www.goerie.com/story/sports/outdoors/2024/01/23/do-people-snag-steelhead-trout-in-lake-
erie-trout-fishing-fish-and-boat-commission/72324336007/ 
 
Bradford Era: Shapiro administration plans to grow outdoor recreation sector 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/shapiro-administration-plans-to-grow-outdoor-recreation-
sector/article_ae6aabe4-ba1f-11ee-9799-dfa05d741f86.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Bedford Co. trails receive funds 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/bedford-co-trails-receive-funds/article_bf3848ac-
9b60-5f38-8af3-a69c563d75ef.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Trail expansion planned 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/trail-expansion-planned/article_c515c37c-7613-
5131-a93a-acdb3404c43f.htm 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A rare painted bunting bird stirs awe in Bartram’s Garden 
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https://www.inquirer.com/life/outdoors/painted-bunting-bartrams-garden-rare-bird-philadelphia-
20240124.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Reflections in Nature: Trees can yield many unusual markings, burls 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2024/01/reflections-in-nature-trees-can-yield-many-
unusual-markings-burls/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: On cold winter days, there’s plenty of songbirds to spot and see in the area 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2024/01/on-cold-winter-days-theres-plenty-of-songbirds-
to-spot-and-see-in-the-area/  
 
 
Energy 
 
Bradford Era: More car dealerships join call to 'tap the brakes' on EVs 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/more-car-dealerships-join-call-to-tap-the-brakes-on-
evs/article_fe3a8c3a-ba14-11ee-8e38-ab42b6c6c7e9.html 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania is a leading fossil energy producer; Will it transition to renewable energies? 
https://www.witf.org/2024/01/22/pennsylvania-is-a-leading-fossil-energy-producer-will-it-transition-to-
renewable-energies/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Heavy duty diesel vehicles to be replaced with electric through grant program 
funded by Volkswagen settlement 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2024/01/23/heavy-duty-diesel-vehicles-to-be-replaced-with-
electric-through-grant-program-funded-by-volkswagen-settlement/ 
 
CBS21: Construction completed at Pennsylvania's first EV charging station under federal program 
https://local21news.com/news/local/construction-completed-at-pennsylvanias-first-ev-charging-
station-under-federal-program# 
 
Post-Gazette: Electric School Busses Coming To Pittsburgh Public Schools   
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/education/2024/01/24/electric-school-buses-pittsburgh-public-
schools-pennsylvania/stories/202401230084 
 
The Guardian: The US needs 22m acres for the solar energy transition – here’s what that looks like 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2024/jan/23/us-solar-energy-transition-land 
 
Beaver County Radio: Electric vehicle chargers and new mural discussed at Beaver Falls City Council 
meeting 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/electric-vehicle-chargers-and-new-mural-discussed-at-beaver-
falls-city-council-meeting/ 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
LehighValley Live: Dixie Cup plant’s redevelopment as homes is presented in Wilson Borough 
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https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/easton/2024/01/dixie-cup-plants-redevelopment-as-homes-is-
presented-in-wilson-borough.html 
 
Gant News: Clearfield County creates land bank to tackle blight 
https://gantnews.com/2024/01/24/clearfield-county-creates-land-bank-to-tackle-blight/  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Out of control trucks a common occurrence at bottom of Wilburton Road 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/out-of-control-trucks-a-common-occurrence-at-bottom-of-
wilburton-road/article_ab51109f-9c12-5766-8b98-d3f692aed722.html 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Broad + Liberty: Jon O’Brien: RGGI is a bad deal for Pennsylvanians 
https://broadandliberty.com/2024/01/24/jon-obrien-rggi-is-a-bad-deal-for-pennsylvanians/ 
 
Bloomberg: Diversified Energy Faces Short-Seller Attack From ESG-Focused Snowcap: 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2024-01-23/diversified-energy-faces-short-seller-attack-
from-esg-focused-snowcap-research  
 
 
Waste 
 
Republican Herald: Illegal dumping rampant on property near Pine Grove 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/illegal-dumping-rampant-on-property-near-pine-
grove/article_76376f57-ae3b-5e4f-8321-ff991cb0237f.html 
 
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Earl Township gives Tractor Supply store ultimatum for sewer connection 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/earl-township-gives-tractor-supply-store-ultimatum-for-
sewer-connection/article_8f598598-b72e-11ee-866e-e7be7a29b0cd.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Blair Township seeking $3.8M for sewer project 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/01/blair-township-seeking-3-8m-for-sewer-
project/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Luke Bernstein: Private companies help keep Pa.'s water safe 
https://triblive.com/opinion/luke-bernstein-private-companies-help-keep-pa-s-water-safe/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County receives $2.1 million in federal grants for solar on farms, 
schools, businesses 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-receives-2-1-million-in-federal-grants-for-
solar-on-farms-schools-businesses/article_3bb0c772-ba11-11ee-aa69-179cfcb24858.html 
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